
TOWN OF COLFAX 
Monthly Board Meeting 

April 18, 2017 

 

The monthly meeting of the Town of Colfax board was called to order by Chairman Dean Logslett 

at 8:00 p.m.  All board members, the clerk and the treasurer were present and completed the Oath of 

Office.  The minutes of the March meeting were read.  Dean Logslett moved to accept the minutes 

as read.   

 

During public comment Elvina Gagner was concerned about the high fees being charged for 

building permits and zoning.  She felt that the charge for a mobile home inspection should be less 

than the charge for new construction. 

 

Sealed bids were opened for the LRIP project.  Gary Bjork moved to accept low bids.  Jason Klucas 

seconded the motion.  The motion passed.  Bids were awarded to Senn Blacktop for milling and 

paving and Hass for the gravel 

 

The date of May 24, 2017 has been set to complete the adoption of the amended Comprehensive 

Land Use Plan.  Paul Verdon agreed to serve another term on the Plan Commission. 

 

A draft of the Exploratory Drilling/Borehole ordinance was discussed.  Changes to the draft will be 

made.  The board will wait for the final draft. 

 

The driveway permit submitted by Dennis Kragness was reviewed.  Dean Logslett moved to 

approve the driveway.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed and the application 

was signed. 

 

Four Picnic Licenses were issued to Red Cedar pullers for the dates of May 20, June 17, July 15 and 

Aug 12    

 

Tyler Knutson was hired for the patrolman position.   

 

Gary Bjork made a motion to pay the bills.  Dean Logslett seconded the motion.  The motion 

passed. 

 

Dean Logslett made a motion to adjourn.  Gary Bjork seconded the motion.  The motion passed and 

the meeting adjourned at 9:07 p.m.  The next meeting will be held May 10, 2017 at 7:30 pm. 

 

Karen Myers 

Town Clerk  


